SECONDARY PGCE PROGRAMME 2021-22 ANTICIPATING PRACTICE SCHOOL DETAILS FORM

The ‘Anticipating Practice’ phase of development consists of 2 weeks of preliminary experience in school settings and is accompanied by a set of Anticipating Practice tasks for you to complete during your experience. 

You should arrange this for the weeks beginning 13 September and 20 September, and aim for 5 days in each school setting. You must contact the Partnership Office at exeterpartner@exeter.ac.uk in advance if you are unable to make full arrangements during this time for any reason. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Partnership Office will contact the person you state you have made the arrangements with via email - so please ensure that you provide their full details including an email address below.


Name of Trainee: 



Main Subject:

ANTICIPATING PRACTICE SCHOOL 1


Name of Head Teacher: 

Name & role of the person you have made arrangements with (if different from the Head Teacher):



Name: 								Role: 



Email:

School

Name:

	Primary  Key Stage 2
(7-11 age range)
	Secondary with sixth form
	Secondary without sixth form *

	* if the school has no sixth form please arrange at least half a day of post-16 experience separately


Type of school/setting:
(please delete as appropriate)	          


School
Address:
(incl.
postcode)

Dates you will be attending 

this school: 


ANTICIPATING PRACTICE SCHOOL 2


Name of Head Teacher: 

Name & role of the person you have made arrangements with (if different from the Head Teacher):



Name: 								Role: 



Email:

School

Name:

	Primary  Key Stage 2
(7-11 age range)
	Secondary with sixth form
	Secondary without sixth form *

	* if the school has no sixth form please arrange at least half a day of post-16 experience separately


Type of school/setting:
(please delete as
appropriate)	


School
Address:
(incl.
postcode)

Dates you will be attending 

this school: 

Please return to exeterpartner@exeter.ac.uk (the Partnership Office, Graduate School of Education) as soon as arrangements have been made, but by Friday 25 June 2021 at the latest.
